
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERI OR 
WAR RELOCATION AUTHORITY 

Gila River Project 
Rivers, Arizona 

July 26, 1944 

TO VlHOM IT 11AY CONCERN: 

The bearer of this letter, Fred Fumio Takano, 
has been working for the Engineering Section of the War 
Relocation Authority for the past year and a half as 
Plumber Foreman. 

He supervised a crew of plumbers on new construc-
tion, maintenance of water systems, gas mains and steam 
lines. Also, he installed steam boilers and was required 
to do some weldi~g. 

During his employment he~e, I have found Iv.Tr. 
Takano to ba honest, dependable, cooperative and a very 
willing worker. 

Therefore, it is without hesitation that I 
recommend him to any future employer, both as to his 
character and ability. 

JHJ:ym 

(}u/1~ 
( loe H. Ji neway 
Chief Engineer 




